[bookmark: _GoBack]This is Mr. Light.  Starting on November 30th we will begin administering the Winter EOC exams for Algebra 1, Algebra 2, Geometry, Biology, and US History.  Students who are required to take one, or more of these exams, will receive a letter in the mail this week with his or her testing information.  If you have any questions regarding these tests, please contact me, and I’ll be more than happy to assist you
